
Southern California Edison Company 
P 0 BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

February 22, 1984 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1 - Performance Testing 
of Relief and Safety Valves 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: Letter, D. M. Crutchfield, NRC, to K. P. Baskin, SCE, NUREG-0737, 
Item II.D.1 - Performance Testing of Relief and Safety Valves, 
December 19, 1983 

The referenced letter indicated that you have reviewed our 
December 2, 1982 and July 13, 1983 submittals relative to the subject TMI 
Action Plan Item, and based upon that review you requested additional 
information in an enclosure to the referenced letter. You also requested our 
response within 60 days of the receipt of the referenced letter.  

Based upon our review of the requested information and discussions 
with the individuals responsible for preparing the information for our 
response, we have determined that additional time is required. As you may 
know, San Onofre Unit 1 has been out of service since February, 1982. We are 
presently involved in extensive efforts with the NRC in order to return to 
service and the individuals responsible for preparing the requested 
information are committed to these efforts. Consequently, we intend to 

8402290154 840222 
PDR ADOCK 05000206 
p .*PDR 

1fo



Mr. D. M. Crutchfield -2- February 22, 1984 

provide the requested information after the San Onofre Unit 1 return to 
service date. We will provide you with a more specific schedule for our 
response at that time.  

If you have any questions regarding the above discussed schedule, 
please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

R. W. Krieger 
Supervising Engineer 
San Onofre Unit 1 Licensing


